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June 6, 2011

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - ADDENDUM 2
OPERATING FOOD AND VENDING MACHINE SERVICES (2011-PA007)

Thank you for attending our mandatory Proposers' Conference for
Operating Food and Vending Machine Services (2011-PA007) held on
Tuesday, May 10, 2011. Please take note of the following revisions that have been
addressed regarding the Request for Proposals (RFP).

Please note that bold underlined text has been added, and any text that has a
strikethrough has been deleted from the RFP.

The deadline to submit proposals is still Wednesday, June 8, 2011, by 5:30 p.m.

ADDENDUM

1. In Part Il, Exhibit A, Scope of Work, the final paragraph of section P.,
Removal of Debris/Garbage, Kitchen Compostable Waste, and Cardboard,
on page A.12, of the RFP has been deleted:

2. Part Il, Exhibit A, Scope of Work, paragraph Y., Hazardous Materials,
on page A.18, of the RFP has been revised as follows.
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Hazardous Materials

The Contractor shall not allow or permit to remain on the Premises any
offensive matter or refuse material, which could create a possible
fire hazard, or other substance containing an unnecessary, unreasonable,
or unlawful material detrimental to public health. The Contractor shall
prevent any accumulation thereof from occurring.

The Contractor is advised that discarded hazardous waste may be
encountered during the performance of this Contract. In the event
an unknown substance or hazardous material is discovered,
the Contractor shall immediately notify the Contract Manager.
The Contractor shall NOT attempt to perform any type of hazardous
waste remediation not included under the Scope of Work of this
Contract, including identifying, containing, cleaning, moving,
disposing, etc. The Contractor shall exercise extreme caution in the
event unknown waste is encountered.

If you have questions concerning the above information, please contact
Ms. Samantha Tsui at (626) 458-4050, Monday through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5:45 p.m.

Very truly yours,

GAIL FARBER
Director of Public Works
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GHAYANE ZAKARIAN/ Chief
Administrative Services Division
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